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January 31, 2014
Dear Kindergarten Families,

We will be doing a unit on the Post Office and will be using valentines as a learning experience in how the Post Office is run. This is a very exciting time for our students, and we are asking for your help and cooperation to make it run as smoothly as possible.

During the week of Valentine’s Day, we will have a “Post Office” in our classroom. Our children will learn about all the important jobs in the Postal System, as well as have the opportunity to participate in all of these important jobs.

First, each child will be making a mailbox from either a tissue box or shoe box. Please send in an empty tissue or shoe box by February 7th.  We can only use the tissue boxes that are RECTANGULAR PRISMS (Square boxes and flat thin boxes DO NOT work.) If you have extras, feel free to send them in for anyone who might not have one.

Second, starting on Monday, February 10th, your child should bring five or six of his/her valentines each day to school through February 13th. Simply have your child cut out each of the attached labels and past or tape the label to the front of the Valentine. These printed labels, as opposed to handwritten addresses, will help the KR Postal System deliver them to the correct mailbox.
Thank you for your help!
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